
       

 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

Red Ribbon Week will be celebrated during the week of October 

25th-29th. Red Ribbon Week is a time that community groups, 
governments, and businesses commit to creating a healthy, drug 

free future for America. Since 1988, children have made 
commitments during this national celebration to the intolerance of 

the illegal use of tobacco, alcohol, and other drugs.  In honor of Red 
Ribbon Week we have daily activities planned that will take place in 

the classroom.  These activities help children learn the importance 
of staying drug free.  Below you will find that students will wear 

something specific October 25th-29th.  Thank you for participating.  

 

Regina Boatwright/Audra Minton  

WVES Guidance Counselors 
 
 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  
 

Friday  

Don’t let drugs 

steal your 

treasures!    

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Wear silver, 

gold, tiaras, 

necklaces or 

dress like a 

pirate.   

 

The message is 

clear: Say no to 

drugs! 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

Wear island 

attire. 

Leis, Hawaiian 

shirts, sandals 

All hands on 

deck for a 

drug free life! 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Wear red. 

Don’t walk the 

plank!  Walk away 

from  drugs.   

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Wear tennis 

shoes, athletic 

attire.    

 

Say Boo to 

Drugs.   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


